Notre Dame Academy
200 South Second Street
Belleville, IL 62220

August 2023

TO ALL PARENTS, GUARDIANS, FACULTY AND STAFF:

As you may be aware, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
(U.S. EPA) has regulations regarding asbestos-containing materials in
schools. These regulations require that all schools conduct surveys to
identify the presence of asbestos in their buildings and to implement
appropriate response actions as necessary.

Also under these regulations, we are to inform annually all
parents, guardians, faculty and staff of the presence of asbestos-
containing building materials (ACBM) at our facility.

An inspection was performed at the Cathedral School Building
in compliance with these regulations. Furthermore, a site-specific
asbestos management plan was developed, reviewed by the Principal
and the designated person, and has been implemented. This plan
describes in detail how any asbestos exposures will be minimized.

All parents, guardians, faculty and staff or others are invited to
review this plan, which is available at the School Administrative Office.
Should you have any questions or desire further information, please
contact the Principal.

Mrs. Linda Hobbs
Principal, Notre Dame Academy
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